RECEIVER

Effingham Planning Board
68 School Street

Effingham NH 03882 3

pb.admin@effinghamnh.net electmeng Offica

Dear Sir or Madam

The Planning Board has received a Major Site Plan Review Application for aggregate
extraction on a parcel on Elm Street and the end of Duncan Lake Road (Ossipeé). The
parcel is owned by William Angelini Jr and is identified as Tax Map 413-138. The
application concerns gravel extraction from approximately 88 acres of the 114-acre
parcel.

Any interested parties should plan to attend the Planning Board meeting scheduled for
Thursday, July 2™ 2020. Consideration of the applications will not commence prior to
6:15pm. If the applications are accepted as complete the Planning Board may enter into a
public hearing for the applications.

The public hearing will be held online. You are welcome to attend via video connection
or by a telephone connection. Anyone wishing public access to the meeting should
email pb.admin @effinghamnh.net by Spm on Tuesday, Tuly 2™ for a link to connect to
the meeting.

Information for connecting to the online meeting will also be posted on the Town of
Effingham website at www.effinghamnh.net . If unable to reach the town website you
may call the town office during their normal operating hours to get the information.
Town of Effingham Municipal Offices, 68 School Street, Effingham, NH 03882, 603-
539-7770.

Digital copies of the applications are available for interested parties.

If you are unable to attend in person, you may submit your comments for or against either
application in writing to the Town of Effingham Planning Board at 68 School Street,
Effingham, NH 03882.

Regards,
Theresa Swanick
Planning Board Chair



